
June 28, 2019 

E-FILING 

Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 E Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, SD 57501 

RE:   Midcontinent Communications – Annual ETC Filing 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

Please find enclosed Midcontinent Communications’ request for state certification for federal 
universal service support document that was not included in the original filing on June 27, 2019. 

If you need any additional information on the Request or attachments, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

Andrea Livingston 
Regulatory Reporting Manager 
3901 N Louise Avenue 
Sioux Falls, SD 57107 
(605) 274-3648
Andrea.Livingston@Midco.com

Enclosures 
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